
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week 
This week, as you should 

know, is our evening 
meeting.  This week at The 
Vines, 3 Argyle Street, 
Camden. 

Some time ago the then 
President decided that the 
last Wednesday of the month  

 

Coming Up 

Again, a reminder.  The 
Club Changeover is only 
three weeks away.  Are you 
coming? 

Last week we sent a 
copy of the invitation to you 
and asking both that you 
come and that you don’t 
come alone. 

This is one of our really 
significant events and we 
really do need your support. 

Contact Pres Denise if 
you haven’t already done so 
or put your details in the  
GREEN BOOK.  

Looking forward to a 
great evening. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Check out the next page to 

see our up and coming activities 
with the Sugarloaf Cobbity 
Equestrian Club setting up and 
pulling down our fund raiser.  
Apparently, it is easy.  It just 
needs a few hands to make the 
light work as the saying goes. 

This month is busy with 
changeovers and they, like us 
would welcome your support. 

So far July is quiet but you 
can be certain that the incoming 
Board will surely find something 
for you to do. 

 
************************ 

 

School of St Jude 
For quite some time now, 

we have supported the School 
of St Jude in Tanzania by 
sponsoring a student. 

Our student is Pascal Nico 
and he has now graduated. 

Pascal is now waiting to 
attend University and wants to 
be a medical doctor. 

We received a letter from 
Pascal in which he says: 

“I am very happy to write to 
you this letter to inform you 
about the community service 
that I am doing now.  I have 
finished my secondary edu-
cation and managed to pass 
well my examinations and 
before joining my tertiary edu-
cation I chose to do community 
service in which I could give 
back to my community the 
knowledge that the School of St 
Jude has given me. I have 
been able to help through 
teaching the Government 
School in Dur Street and 
actually enjoy helping them 
because they lack enough 
teachers. 

My special thanks are to 
you all for supporting me to this 
point where I am today.” 
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Last Week 
Last week was our Social Evening.  Held at The Vines, 

Camden, there were eighteen present although only ten, 
including Hon Member Tanyia, were our members. 

It was a relaxed evening.  The food was great and the 
chatting pleasant.  

This occurs on average three times a year and the next 
would be due on the 29th of August. 

 

 
 



 FROM THE PRESIDENT  
 

Well hello Sunrise, it’s 

been a while! 

During my time away I was 

able to attend the Days for 

Girls Conference. We heard 

from the organisations 

founder how it grew from a 

simple question ‘how do the 

girls manage their periods 

there?’ to become an 

organisation serving girls in 

125 nations across 6 

continents.  

The Days for Girls 

goal……..to reach Every Girl, 

Every Where, Period by 

2020.  

Unfortunately, I was 

unable to attend the May 

Presidents meeting to hear 

Rotarian Mark Huddleston 

speak about his book 

Creatures of Habit.  

Mark posed the question. 

Do we have a membership 

problem or an image/culture 

problem? He promotes less 

meeting time and more time 

engaging in doing!  

Our challenge is to be a 

Club that’s fits a modern 

Rotarian and not seeking out 

a Rotarian that fits our current 

mould. 

I would be interested in 

your thoughts on the shape of 

our Clubs mould. 

Are our meetings 

interesting?    

Are they welcoming?  

 
Are they efficient?   

Are we punctual?  

Are our guest speakers 

informative? 

Is the food and service 

good at our venue? 

The Board will meet 

following this week’s meeting, if 

you have a matter you wish to 

have discussed please mention 

it to a current or incoming Board 

member. 

Have a great week and 

keep breaking the mould! 

 

Denise 
 
 
 

________________________ 
 
ANNIVERSARIES 
We have two anniversaries 

to note for this week. 
The first occurred yesterday 

and it was Malcolm’s birthday.  
We don’t tell you how old he is 
now, but we do hope that it was 
a joyous occasion. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The second relates to 

tomorrow when we note that Kay 
Sidman has been with us for a 
whole year  

 
 
 
 

 

 
(See the GREEN BOOK) 

 

Sat 16 Jun 

Sun 17 Jun 

Sugarloaf Cobbitty 

Equestrian Club – Fund 

raising work. 

Mon 25 Jun Campbelltown Rotary  
Change Over 

Tue 26 Jun 
Ingleburn Rotary Change 

Over 

Wed 27 

Jun 

Macarthur Sunrise (us) 

Rotary Change Over 

Wed 8 Aug 

Police Officer of the Year 

Awards (Note Change 

of Date) 

Sat 25 Aug  

Sun 26 Aug  

Sugarloaf Cobbitty 

Equestrian Club – Fund 

raising work. 

Sat 1 Sep Discobility 
Harrington Park 4:30 

Sat 6 Oct 

Sun 7 Oct  

Sugarloaf Cobbitty 

Equestrian Club – Fund 

Raising Work. 

Sat 10 Nov 
Discobility 

Harrington Park 4:30 

Sat 1 Dec 

Sun 2 Dec 

Sugarloaf Cobbitty 

Equestrian Club – Fund 

Raising Work. 

 

Board 2017 -2018 

 

Pres                   Denise 

Pritchard 

Pres 18-19               Bec Purcell 

IPP                           Di Wilson 

Secretary                  Denys Cato 

Treasurer                  Bec Purcell 

Asst Treasurer          Sue Power 

Membership Chair    Barbara 

Edwards 

Foundation Chair      Jan Drenth 

 

Note: Pres Nominee 19/20 is 

Vacant 

It has been the way of 

Rotary to focus thought 

upon matters in which 

members are in 

agreement, rather than 

upon matters in which 

they are in 

disagreement. 

 

Paul Harris 


